

David Wheal CiLCA, BSc (Hons), PGCE Clerk to the Parish Council

Bishopstoke Parish Office Riverside Bishopstoke Eastleigh Hampshire SO50 6LQ

Tel: 02380 643428 email: clerk@bishopstokepc.org

BISHOPSTOKE PARISH COUNCIL PRESS RELEASE – JANUARY 2020

Parish Council Budget

The Parish Council agreed the budget for the year 2020-21. Full details of the budget can be found on the Parish Council website.

Bishopstoke Memorial Hall

Bishopstoke Parish Council is pleased to announce that it has taken over the running of Bishopstoke Memorial Hall. There will be no immediate change to the way the Hall is run but the Parish Council intends to undertake the remedial work that has become necessary over the past few years.

Grant for Bike Park Bishopstoke

Bishopstoke Parish Council is pleased to announce that it is granting £1,000 to Bike Park Bishopstoke to help with the first stage of reconstructing the fence around the new Bike Park in Stoke Park Woods.

The next meeting of the Parish Council will be on Tuesday 25th February 2020 at 7.30pm in the Parish Council Office, Riverside, Bishopstoke. For all other meeting details and information please visit the Parish website.

For further information, please contact the Parish Clerk: David Wheal on 02380 643428; email: clerk@bishopstokepc.org or visit the Parish website at: www.bishopstokepc.org